
From: Peter Searle  
Sent: 09 July 2020 15:25 
To: request 
Subject: Planning Application: 29 Appletongate - Alcohol Sales Licence 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I wish to object to a licence being granted for the sale of alcohol from a proposed off licence 
at 29 Appletongate, Newark. 
 
I live adjacent to Mary Magdalene Park which is being regularly abused by several groups of 
anti-social drinkers from morning until the early hours. 
 
Granting a licence to a shop on Appletongate will facilitate and exacerbate this problem. In 
turn, it will lead to more anti-social problems in Mount Lane which will be the shortest route 
from the park to the shop. 
 
It will also add to the problems of drinking in The Friary and on the steps of the Palace 
Theatre, nearly opposite the proposed off licence. 
 
There are also many vulnerable residents living in close proximity of the proposed shop who 
undoubtedly may find many customers intimidating. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Peter Searle 
Kirkwood, 
4 North Church Walk, 
Newark. 
NG24 1 GX 
 


